
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Expression of Interest to Participate in FRR Test 

 

False Reject Rate (FRR), field testing for authentication devices is rescheduled to 
be conducted at IIQM/ETDC Jaipur from 16th Apr – 27th Apr 2018. Scope of 
testing covers finger print authentication devices (discrete), IRIS authentication 
devices (discrete), IRIS authentication devices (integrated with mobile/TAB), FPS 
authentication devices (integrated with mobile/TAB). This FRR exercise can also be 
utilized by manufacturers of biometric devices using newer technologies offering 
different specifications (DPIs, platen sizes and  Minex/ Irex) to assess their device 
performance in the field as a proof of concept. 
STQC will organize a workshop on 28th Mar 2018 in this regard, all interested 
Vendors / Suppliers/ solution providers should contact STQC to register 
participant name and make available their questions on FRR. 
For Certification Scheme and FRR Notice refer: 
http://stqc.gov.in/content/bio-metric-devices-testing-and-certification 
http://stqc.gov.in/sites/upload_files/stqc/files/Revised Date FRR_NOTICE.pdf  
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